





DIARY DATES TO NOTE

(Details will be found on other pages)

Sunday, November 13 Visit to Pagham Nature Reserve.

Saturday, November 19 Petworth Fair.

Friday, November 25 Lecture by Lady Egremont on "Travels in
Afghanistan", Pctworth House, 8 p.m,

Friday, January 6 Petworth Society Annual Party, Leconfield
Hall, 7430 pem,

Tuesday, January 10 '"Petworth Fifty Years Ago" Exhibition in
Public Library.

PETWORTH FATR DAY
Saturday, 19th November

As usual the Petworth Society is holding a '"Coffee Shop" in
the Leconfield Hall during the evening of Fair Day, It will be
open from 6 o'clock until 9 o'clock.

This year we are providing a snackbar, selling hot jacket
potatoes, soup, coffee and soft drinks etc., rather than the stalls
we have had in the pasts There will be a raffle of children's toys
and books,

In the past we have enjoyed very pleasant occasions and we
hope that this year as many members as possible will visit the
Coffee Shop and make it widely known among their friends, especially
the young people and those with children. We should like to feel
that everyone visiting the fairground will also come into the hall
for a hot drink or something to eat. Anyone who would like to vol=-
unteer to cook jacket potatoes (supplied by us) should contact Mrs.
Davidson (Tel. 42145) or Mrs. Rix (42259)«. Your help will be much
appreciated,

Prizes of toys, children's books and games for the Raffle
should be handed in to Mrs. Johnson at the Bookshop, Lombard Strect,

ANNUAL PARTY

This year the Society's Annual Party will be held after Christ-
mas, on Twelfth Night, Friday, January 6. Last yearts cold buffet
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supper was such a success that we shall provide a similar meal, the
only important difference being that it will be "non-Christmas"
fare} Tickets for the Supper will be on sale from the beginning of
December at a cost of £1-00, Details of where to buy them later.
Admission for Members to the party will be free., Non-members will
be asked to pay 25p. admission, which will include coffee.

Anyone who would like to be involved in the preparation of
food or the decoration of the hall, or to help plan the party in
any way is asked to contact Mrs, Davidson (Petworth 42145), We
have a small Working Party and would welcome new members.

J.D.
NEW MEMBERS

The following members have joined the Society since publication
of our last bulletin:=-

Mr, and Mrs. J, Goldstein, The Hermitage, East Street.

Miss P, Olivery 3 New Street, Petworth.

Mrs, F. Thomas, Glebelands, Duncton,

Mr, and Mrs. A. Tuck, Daintrey Court, East Street.

Mrs. A, Watkins, Westbury, High Street.

Mr, and Mrs. B.Cs Wilsher, Two Trees, Carters Way, Wisborough Green,

Horace A, Probin

Members will have been saddened by the news of the sudden death
of "Horry'" Probim who died on Octcober 29 at his home in Petworth.

He was the first Treasurer of the Society being well equipped
for this position as a Fellow of the Institute of Chartered Account-
ants.s He had held high position in the Southern Area Gas Board.

Our dcepest sympathy goes out to his widow, son - and daughters.
H.CL0,

The "Cottage Hospital!

The half=yearly News Letter of the Friends of the Petworth
Cottage Nursing and Convalescent Home records the appointment of a new
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